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paperback. Book Condition: New. Ship out in 2 business day, And Fast shipping, Free Tracking number will be
provided a>er the shipment.Paperback. Pub Date :2012-09-01 Pages: 318 Publisher: Tsinghua University Press
title: New institutions of higher learning of economics and management planning materials specialized courses
Series: Technical Economics (with supporting courseware and exercises answer) Price: 35.00 yuan Author: Chen
Wei Press: Tsinghua University Press Publication Date: September 1. 2012 ISBN: 9787302286776 words: Page: 318
Revision: 1 Binding: Paperback: Weight: 581 g Editors' Choice new compiled institutions of higher learning
economics and management planning textbook specialized courses: Technical economics as institutions of
higher learning of economics and management professional and engineering technology class professional
graduate and undergraduate study technical economics textbooks. also available for industrial enterprises.
foreign trade. investment companies. financial institutions. government and related department staG as a
learning and reference books. Summary New institutions of higher learning of economics and management
planning materials specialized courses series: Technical Economics comprehensively and systematically
expounded the basic principles and methods of technical economics. New institutions of higher learning of
economics and management planning materials specialized courses Series: technical economics in a new
perspective. the system introduces the basic theories and methods of technical economics. focusing on
students' abilities. in favor of higher education from imparting knowledge to upgrade their skills
transformation. New institutions of higher learning of economics and management planning materials
specialized courses Series: Technical Economics focuses on the technical and economic analysis of the basic
method. investment projects. feasibility studies. technical and economic analysis of the process plan. equipment
updates. technical economic analysis. value engineering . the introduction of technology and technological
progress. technical and economic analysis. Each chapter with exercises. easy to grasp the focus of classroom
teaching teachers help students master the knowledge of economics course. the classroom...
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